
  Regular Business #4 
 

MEETING DATE: August 25, 2022 

TO: Library Board of Trustees 

FROM: Judy Booth, Library Director 

SUBJECT: RESCHEDULING OF NOVEMBER AND DECEMBER 2022 MEETINGS TO 
NOVEMBER 17 AND DECEMBER 15 

 

 
SUMMARY 
 
It is the practice of the Library Board of Trustees to move the November and December 
meetings to the third Thursdays of those months. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Accept the change of the meetings to November 17 and December 15. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
None. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
None. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


